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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

Third term has been a term like no other.  Thank you to all the parents that have supported their 
children to adjust to remote learning and to their emotional and physical well-being during this 
strange new normal.  Teachers have really missed all of the special moments that are shared at the 
end of the school year.  We will all remember this year.  We need to appreciate all that we have 
learned about being kind, being safe, and being calm.   These are excellent words of wisdom every 
situation and environment.    
I would like to acknowledge and thank our staff that are moving on to the next chapter in their lives. 
Mrs. Kay Marshall – retiring after many years of sharing her expertise as an educator.   
Mrs. Leigh McIntyre – unassigned but hopefully back at Cloverdale Traditional in September 
Mrs. Chelsea Young – unassigned but hopeful to be teaching in September 
Miss Emma Tennant - unassigned but hopeful to be teaching in September 
Ms Claire Moser - - unassigned but hopeful to be teaching in September 
Ms Tara Poole - - unassigned but hopeful to be teaching in September 
Mrs. Lara Lewis – teaching grade 1/2 at Rogers Elementary 
Mrs. Camille Traverse – on to new adventures 
Ms Lara – Fiona Nikitas – changing school districts with a new assignment as school psychologist 
  
We wish the following students a very happy June birthday:  Kristin, Ruby, Kele, Soman, Bella, 
Xander, Rae, Lucie, Lily, Ainsley, Juyno, Odessa, Arya, Sumeya, Alex, Fiona, Nomsa, Ciara, Eva, 
Mahmoud, Riley, Elsa, Callum, Katrina, Emiko, Yui, Yuki, Yusha.  This will be a birthday that you will 
remember forever. 
  
At this time, we do not have any updates as to what September will look like for school.  We would 
love to have school back to the way it was before Spring Break, but we are anticipating that it won’t 
look like same in September.  The school district will be making decisions over the summer under the 
direction of Dr. Bonnie Henry and the Ministry of Education.  As soon as we know anything, we will 
be communicating with families through email.   
  
I hope that you will be able to spend more time with friends and enjoy new experiences over the 
Summer.  We are looking forward to seeing everyone in September.  Have a safe and healthy 
Summer. 
To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

School Supplies for 2020-2021 

Please click on the link to view the 2020-2021 school supply lists:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/school-supplies/ 
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DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

BC Summer Reading Club 

See the details here:  https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/school-spotlight/bc-summer-reading-club/ 

 
For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  
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